
 

WEEK BEGINNING: 19th May 2025 
 
 

Monday 19th May: 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 20th May: 
Helen Riley to take whole class photographs  
Class 1 Stay & Pray — parents welcome  
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 
‘Just Dance’ Club 
 
 
Wednesday 21st May: 
Woodland Wednesday 
11.45: Family Lunch re-arranged from 30th April 
 
 
Thursday 22nd May: 
Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 

WLSP Gymnastics Club 

Mini Wigan Runners Club 

 

Break up for half term 

 

 

Friday 23rd May: 

INSET day - School closed 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 16th May  2025 

Well, that’s a wrap with SATs week! The children all did a fantastic job, we are very proud. It was a great 

end to the week with ‘Break the Rules Day’, the children loved it! We are really looking forward to next 

week with Helen Riley coming into school again to take class photographs followed by  Woodland 

Wednesday. We hope everyone has a lovely weekend and we will see you next week for our final week 

of this half term!   

Mini Mission of the Week 

To follow Jesus, the Good Shepherd  

WEEK BEGINNING: 2nd June 2025 
 
 

Monday 2nd June: 
PGL 
 
 
 
Tuesday 3rd June: 
PGL 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 4th June: 
PGL 
 
 
 
Thursday 5th June: 
9.15: Toddler Stay & Play 

1.30: Classes 3 & 4 Sports Day 

Clubs 3.30 - 4.30: 

WLSP Athletics Club 

Mini Wigan Runners Club 

 

 

Friday 6th June: 

World Ocean Day 

8.30: Reading Café  

1.30: Classes 1 & 2 Sports Day 

 

 



 

Toddler Stay & Play 
Our next free Toddler stay and play is on Thursday 5th 

June. Contact school to book your place. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sports Day Reminder  

Class 3 & 4 Sports Day is at 1.30pm on 5th June. 
Class 1 & 2 Sports day is at 1.30pm on 6th June. 

Friends of St Joseph’s will be serving refreshments.  
We hope to see you all there!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

Mark H (R)   Eliza H (Y2)  Mae S (Y4) 

Charlie B (Y5) Alana M (Y6) Noah S (Y6) 

And the winners are…..   

Charlie & Noah! 

Stay & Pray 
Our last ‘Stay & Pray Worship’ this half term will take 
place at 9am-9:10am on Tuesday 20th May: Class 1 

Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Come and Pray 

Our next 'Come and Pray' at St Joseph's church is on  
Sunday 22nd June. Everyone is welcome to join us at the 

front of church at 9.30am.  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award: 

Thrilok R M (Y1)  Theo G (Y2)  

Tommy F (Y5) Year 6 

And the winners are…..   

Year 6!  

Y6 SATs Week 
A huge well done to our Year 6 children for completing their SATs week. We are so unbelievably proud, they have 

taken this week in their stride, tried their best every day and done it all with a smile on their faces! Well done  
everyone, you smashed it! 


